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From: Curtis, Jeffery S

To: Applebee, Tami

Subject: RE: FDEP Inspection & follow-up site visit
Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 4:28:09 PM
Attachments: image002.png

Hi Tami,

Thanks again to yourself, and Pam for taking the time to talk to us today. Per our call, the Safety-
Kleen Orange Park branch will be adding the D006 & D008 waste codes to its” outbound bulk spent
parts washer shipments. In addition, | will be reviewing customer parts washer profile information
to see if there are any other machines we service that may have additional codes not documented
on the manifest for outbound shipments.

Best regards,

Jeff

From: Applebee, Tami [mailto:Tami.Applebee@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 3:57 PM

To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>

Subject: RE: FDEP Inspection & follow-up site visit

Thank you for the information Jeff,

Could you make a little time Tuesday afternoon at 1pm instead? Pam and | will give you a ring. We
actually inspected NAS Jax this week and figured that little mystery out. Safety-Kleen did
everything right and it was their clerical error. Let me know about Tuesday, thanks.

Taml Applebee

Environmental Specialist Il

Hazardous Waste

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
8800 Baymeadows Way West, Suite 100
Jacksonville, FL 32256

tami.applebee@dep.state.fl.us
904-256-1571
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Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 10:29 AM
To: Applebee, Tami <Tami.Applebee@dep.state.fl.us>; Thompson, Scott <Scott.Thompson@safety-

kleen.com>
Subject: RE: FDEP Inspection & follow-up site visit

Hi Tami,

In regards to the discrepancy for NAS JAX, | have searched for manifests over the last few days but
have been unable to find anything yet. | will keep looking and let you know if | do find something
with the FLD980841472 ID number on it.

For your inquiry regarding lamps, they are shipped to the Clean Harbors Bartow facility
(FLD980729610) then shipped from there to Lighting Resources LLC (FLROO0070565) in Ocala.

I left you a voicemail today. Is next Wednesday at 9:00 a.m. a good time for you to talk about the
metal codes on the spent parts washer solvent? Let me know and I'll set up a call so we can discuss.

Thank you,

Jeff

From: Applebee, Tami [mailto:Tami.Applebee@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 2:39 PM

To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>; Thompson, Scott <Scott.Thompson@safety-
kleen.com>

Subject: FDEP Inspection & follow-up site visit

Thank you for your time this morning,

I have attached three pages from NAS Jax’s Biennial Report — | am trying to locate any
manifests that may mistakenly list “FLD 980 841 472” as the TSD. We have not inspected
NAS Jax yet this year, so if you are unable to find the discrepancy, I should be able to find it
in their records. If you could forward me the destination facility for lamp recycling, I would
appreciate it. 1 will be in the office next Tuesday and Wednesday if that would be a good time
to discuss the question of metal codes on the spent parts washer solvent. Meanwhile, | will
also be researching the issue.

Tami Applebee

Environmental Specialist Il

Hazardous Waste

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
8800 Baymeadows Way West, Suite 100
Jacksonville, FL 32256

tami.applebee@dep.state.fl.us
904-256-1571
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